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University of Kota, Kota 

 

Notification 

In order to shortlist from amongst the large number of  applicants for the post of Technicians in the 

Higher Education Partnership Project (HEPI/1516/25;Phy/UOK/3854 dated 21-3-2016) entitled 

“Enhancing teaching and research and development in Solar Energy Materials and Technologies 

through Capacity Building and Collaborative Research Projects” under Newton-Bhabha Fund Scheme 

sponsored by the Royal Academy of Engineering, UK and University of Kota, Kota, the interview 

scheduled to be held on April 30, 2016 is hereby postponed to May 10, 2016 at 10:30 a.m. in the 

Department of Pure and Applied Physics, Academic Block, University of Kota, Kota. The shortlisted 

candidates shall be intimated about their required presence through University Website for the 

interview. 
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